
Professor c. Ar ~trong-Esther, 
The lane, 
!ford, 
Nr. Loxwood, w. Sussex. 

Dear Chris, 

24th Ju.i.j, 1983. 

re: Extra-constitutional Bxarniners' flieeting 
in Nursing Studies. 

We were sorry to hear that you were unable to come to the 
meeting, but glad to hear you agreed with the marks. 

We would be grateful to you for returning to us the official 
grade sheet that you have, complete with signature . 

Yours sincerely, 

Marion Ferguson , 
Director of Nursing Studies . 
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